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UMRA and the UofM Alumni Association (UMAA) have been working closely together since a 

Partnership Agreement was signed in summer 2020. 

The following numbers document the success of that relationship: 

• 62 videos submitted to Gold Mind in the past 3 years – 17 this year 

o 3160 views in 3 years – 1,544 this past year 

o 377 views of Family History: Discovering Ancestral Homelands (10/22), our most popular 

program 

• 78 people volunteer 983 hours during the Alumni Association’s Day of Service in April 

o 33 people worked on URVC’s Future Gopher project.  

o 39 people worked on URVC’s Every Meal project. 

o 6 UMRA/URVC members registered independent projects with UMAA. 

• UofM Day at Target Field will be held in July 2023.  UMRA has agreed to participate.  The 

turnout will appear in next year’s annual report. 

The Partnership Agreement is on a 2-year renewal cycle.  Both sides agreed the partnership is going well 

and it was renewed September 2022. 

 


